
CONSTRUCTION ALERT AND ANNOUNCEMENT 

The College has entered into an agreement with the Pennsylvania State Employees Credit 

Union (PSECU) to provide banking services for all faculty, staff and students. There will be a 

branch location on 

the Main Campus 

located on the 

Ground Floor of the 

Bonnell Building, 

across from Coffee 

Express.   

Additionally, 

surcharge free ATM 

services will be 

provided at the Main Campus, West Regional Center, Northwest Regional Center and the 

Northeast Regional Center. 

Construction has started and is expected to be complete and fully operational before the 

beginning of the 2015 Fall Semester. 

Please use caution 

around the area of 

construction which will 

be contained in a high 

traffic area formerly 

used for vending – 

directly across from 

Coffee Express.  

 

Please pardon the temporary inconvenience this creates for the new banking service soon to be 

available to all students faculty and staff. Upon completion be sure to stop in to learn of 

incentives and offers available to you. 

 

 


